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On  October 29th2024, the Barnes County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a one vehicle roll over in 

the 11200 block of 34th Street SE.  

A 2009 Pontiac G6 driven by a 15-year-old Juvenile, of Valley City ND was traveling west on 34th Street 

SE when it entered the intersection and became airborne.  According to an eyewitness the vehicle was 

traveling at speeds over 70 miles per hour.   

After crossing the intersection and re-entering the roadway the vehicle lost control resulting in it 

leaving the roadway, rolling several times and coming to rest on its roof in a slough.  While on its roof, 

the driver and three passengers, one 15-year-old and two 10-year-old juveniles all of Valley City were 

able to exit the vehicle.  All  occupants of the vehicle were transported to Mercy hospital and later 

released with minor injuries. 

The driver of the vehicle was issues a citation for Careless Driving. 

Sheriff McClaflin would like to thank all the responding agencies involved in this incident.  

 

 


